lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
April 24, 2016
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us today, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
Guest mailboxes are located after the alphabetical list of members.  Please pick up this information if you would like details on Immanuel’s ministries.  
Today we welcome Rev John Wiegers as our guest pastor.
AM Offerings:  General Fund & Benevolent Fund
PM Offering:  Jehovah-Jireh
NURSERY

Today: 

  8:45AM
Lindsey Heuker

11:00AM
Ellen Vander Ploeg, Jane Van Rijs,




Becca Ziel, Elle Plaisier

  5:30PM
Lisa Vander Veen
Next Sunday:


  8:45AM
Jena Gaffner, Casey Lems

11:00AM
Mike Wigger, Kerri Nieuwenhuis,




Annalise & Nic Van Rijs

  5:30PM
The nursery room will be open, but unstaffed
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:  (The Good Shepherd and the Wolf)

11:00AM
Bev Dykstra, Ruth Pohler,





Grady Vander Ploeg
Next Sunday:


11:00AM
Kelsey Janke, Emily Pettinga, Andrew Bosma
MEETINGS

10:00AM
Education Hour


  6:30PM
E.T.
THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY

APRIL 27

7:00PM



Immanuel Circle
THURSDAY


APRIL 28

7:00PM



Knitting Ministry
SATURDAY


APRIL 30
    9AM-2PM



Bid2Benefit Sale - FLC
NEXT SUNDAY – MAY 1, 2016
8:45 & 11:00AM

Pastor Bob
Lessons from Africa

Education Appreciation
Offerings:  General Fund & Building Fund
5:30PM

Pastor Bob
Honoring Graduates

Offering:  CRCG Special Needs Week
MEETINGS - May 1

10:00AM
Education Appreciation - refreshments in FLC
      6:30-9PM
Crossroads
THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE – 9:00AM

Elder Pete Van Rijs
Mokma, Morren, Nieuwenhuis families
PRAYER REQUESTS

We express our sympathy to Joan Ringerwole in the death of her mother, Lula Ringerwole, on April 19.  The funeral was held at Immanuel yesterday.  May the Lord comfort and uphold Joan and her extended family in this time of sorrow.

Marcia Gemmen - chemotherapy

Wes Kremers - chemotherapy
Joe Lems – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Mari Schut - chemotherapy 
Pete Van Rijs – durable cancer remission
Brian Wigger – medication to shrink tumor

Military

Ethan Ritsema  DC3 - Navy, Japan
Lance Corporal Josh Ter Keurst – Marines

Captain Ron Thenn – Army
2nd Lieutenant Stephan Thenn – Marines
Private First Class Trevor Vedders - Marines
Missionary Partner - Harry & Sarah Gorwor





Soul Clinic Community - Liberia
The Laurels of Hudsonville Residents
Continue to pray for God’s protection for The Gambia Team (Pastor Bob, Judi Van Dyke, Denise & Sarah Hoekwater, Matt & Ellie Sytsma).  May the missionary families they are ministering to be refreshed with the gospel and the love of God.
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Membership Update

The membership of Dale & Amy Geers and family has been lapsed.
College Graduates

If your son or daughter will graduate from college this year, please contact the church office (office@immanuelcrc.com or 669-9725) by this Wednesday, April 27, with the graduate’s name, college, and the exact degree received.  A list of graduates will be included next week.

Education Appreciation - May 1
Next Sunday, May 1, is the last day of Sunday School & Catechism.  The Education Committee will be honoring those involved in education at Immanuel during the AM services.  You are invited for refreshments in the FLC between the services!

Nursery Update

Beginning next Sunday, May 1, the nursery at the 5:30PM services will be unstaffed and available as a “cry room” in case parents need to leave worship with a young child.  The nursery will be staffed for special services when it is anticipated that nursery services will be utilized.
New City Kids Supper Request
Linda Rubingh from New City Kids has a request.  She is inviting the teens of their group to the leaders meeting for the last weeks of the season and wondered if we could provide supper for them.  There will be about 15 of them. This would need to be delivered on Wednesdays - 5/4, 5/11, 5/18, 5/25 .  If you would like to help with this, please contact Marianne (669-4055).  Thank you!!
Lasagna Still Available!
Lasagna is still available for self-pickup from the freezer in the kitchen.  Help yourself and leave the suggested donation of $20 in the slot in the church office door!  Thanks for your support!  Judi, Denise, Sarah, Pastor Bob, Matt and Ellie.  (The Gambia Team).
Lost & Found
Please check out the many coats left behind this past winter & also the “Lost & Found” bin in the FLC foyer and see if any items belong to your family.  After this week, everything will be donated to Love INC.
ADULT MINISTRIES
Immanuel Circle

Our final meeting will be this Wednesday, April 27, at 7PM in the Adult Education Room.  We are having a game night.  Bring a simple snack to share.  Come and have fun!  If you have any questions, please call Patsy (669-1888). 
FINANCIAL UPDATES

April Corners Offering - Hand2Hand
April 17, 2016
General Fund

$11,457

Short-Term Missions
    1,910

General Fund Year-to-Date

Received
       $479,187
Budget goal

  524,106
Over (Under)

   (44,919)
Budget received – 91%
Fiscal year – July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2016
To fulfill our General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,479 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.
Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:

· Weekly offerings during our worship service

· Online giving through PayPal

· Auto-giving through your bank
· Mailing a check to the church address
May Offerings
1 
General Fund & Building Fund



CRCG Special Needs Week

  8

General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance



No evening service at Immanuel

15

General Fund & Short-Term Missions



No evening service at Immanuel

22

General Fund & Benevolent Fund



CRCG Special Needs Week

29

General Fund & Legacy Campaign



No evening service at Immanuel
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

Hudsonville National Day of Prayer Gatherings
· Thursday, May 5, 2016 - bring the family! Join with other Christian's to pray for our community and the U.S.A. Noon-12:30PM at the Hudsonville Reformed Church flagpole (3950 Highland Dr.) or 7PM in Veteran's Park at Hudsonville City Hall ( 3275 Central Blvd.)  There will be patriotic music and prayer will be led by community members.  Please bring a chair.  Both events will be held indoors if raining.  Exercise your freedom!  Come and pray!  Go to www.nationaldayofprayer.org or call 669-1040 for more information.
· Hillcrest CRC is also hosting a prayer service, led by Pastor Brian Bosscher.  You are invited to come and pray – 7 PM in the Hillcrest sanctuary! 

Unity Christian High School is presenting the play Murder at Rundown Abbey this Thursday and Friday, April 28 and 29.  Performances are at Beaverdam Reformed Church beginning at 7PM.  The $5 general admission tickets are available in Unity’s office.
The Christian Reformed Conference Grounds is busy getting ready for summer of 2016 and we need your help!  May 10-13 is Senior Serve Week and we invite you to join us as we do general clean up around the Grounds.  Much needs to be done both inside and out!  Camping and cottages are free if you are coming to work.  Pastor Mike Devries will lead us in Bible Study each morning and the evenings will be filled with food, fun, and fellowship!  If you can’t stay the entire time you are welcome to drive out when you can.  Give us a call at 616-842-4478 to make your reservation.
Bibles for Missions Thrift Store is looking for additional people to work in the store on Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Saturdays.  The store is located just south of Meijer in Jenison.  For more information, please call 662-3663.

Women Walking Free invites Grace Life International speaker, Sandy Witherspoon, to speak truth about critical topics such as Identity - who are you?, Why trying hard to become what God wants you to be doesn't work, and Living the abundant life that is yours!  So, grab the hand of the woman next to you and come as you are on April 29 & 30, 2016.

Friday 6:30-9PM

Saturday  9-12:30

Register at www.gracelifeinternational.com

Calvary CRC, 3500 Byron Center Ave, Wyoming

Cost - $30, optional textbook - $10

Questions? Email glcgr2016@outlook.com
The West Michigan Cadet Councils are looking for golfers!  Come join us on May 21, 2016 at the Pines Golf Course

5050 Byron Center Ave, Wyoming MI.  Shot gun start at 8:30AM with lunch to follow.  Cost is $75.00 per person for a day of fun.

The funds raised from this golf outing will defray the cost for the 2020 Cadet International Camporee to be held in Northern Michigan.

For more information call Bob Post 616-366-1045 or mail registration to Bob Post, 2714 N Geneva Lake Dr, Shelbyville, MI  49344.

WEEKLY PRAYER GUIDE

April 24, 2016

SUNDAY

Remember in prayer and with a card this week our shut-ins:  

Agnes Koomen, Letty Dyk
MONDAY

Pray for God’s strength to be with the many persecuted Christians in Somalia.

TUESDAY

Pray for God’s blessing and protection this week on our Technology Director, Joe Huisman.

WEDNESDAY

Pray for Harry & Sarah Gorwor and their work with Soul Clinic Community in Liberia.
THURSDAY
Pray for these young adults and remember them with a note or card:

Jenny Schout, Michael Smidstra, Leah Taylor
FRIDAY

Pray for God’s blessing on our Youth Ministries.

SATURDAY

Ask God to bless the civil and church leaders of our city and the residents of your street.

Denominational Prayer Line:  1-888-CRC-PRAY

Love INC Opportunities

· Garden Volunteers: Do you enjoy gardening or want to learn more? Are you looking for a unique way to love others and form new relationships? We are actively searching for volunteers interested in joining our Life Skills Gardening Class starting in April. Garden together on Thursdays from 6:30-7:30pm and/or throughout the week.  Call 616.662.3300 or email volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org for more details!

· Clearinghouse Call Center Volunteers: Last year, Love INC received over 4,000 calls for assistance from individuals in our community. Be part of the ministry team who stands at the front lines showing the love of Christ by answering these calls and forming relationships with people experiencing brokenness. Training available; 9:00-1:30 any weekday. volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or 662.3300 x127.
· Small Group Serve Opportunities: Is your small group looking for a meaningful way to serve? Contact Love INC for unique, relational options right in Hudsonville at volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org. or 662.3300 x127
· Saturday Resale Volunteers: Did you know the resale ministries support local families in Hudsonville, Jenison & Grandville in our Life Skills Program? Consider joining our team on Saturdays as we interact with many customers and sell many treasures to support the ministry of Love INC. Contact us at 662.3300 x127 or volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or.
· Life Skills Teachers & Mentors: Are you looking for a way to use your gifts of teaching or encouraging? Call or email us to find out about the ministry that helps local individuals and families: learn core life skills, become contributors to God's kingdom, get connected to a local church & learn to know the love Christ has for each of them. volunteer@loveinthenameofchrist.org or 662.3300 x127
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